
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
DATE:  July 4, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Ryan Chamney, Manager, Recreation and Planning 
 
SUBJECT: Blackwell Park Pickleball Hub Grand Opening and Appreciation 
 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend a public event celebrating the 
grand opening of the Blackwell Park Pickleball Hub. The event will highlight 
the significant upgrades of our newly developed Blackwell Park Pickleball Hub 
and formally recognize the commitment of our community partners.  Financial 
support has been received through the Ontario Trillium Foundation, Sarnia 
Community Foundation, OSGA District 13, Community and City of Sarnia – 
Parks and Recreation Department. 
 

DATE: Saturday, July 6, 2019 

TIME: 11:00 a.m. 

LOCATION: Blackwell Park, 6230 Blackwell Side Road, Sarnia, ON 

DIGNITARIES: Sarnia Lambton MPP Bob Bailey representing Sarnia-
Lambton will present a plaque to mark the work done as a 
result of receiving a grant from the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation in 2018. 
Mayor Mike Bradley will give a speech. 

VISUALS: “First Serve” Grand opening, dignitaries’ speeches, and 
new courts 
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For more information please contact: 
Ryan Chamney, Manager, Recreation and Planning 
ryan.chamney@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3202 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3265 
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